YAGOONA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Embracing potential to empower learning

28th March 2022

YEAR 6 SOUVENIR T-SHIRT 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Once again, the children in Year 6 at Yagoona Public School have the opportunity to buy a souvenir t-shirt as
a memento of their last year at primary school. This year, due to the generosity of the Yagoona P&C
Association, the children will only have to pay $25. If your child wants to buy more than one t-shirt they will
have to pay the full price of $39 for any extra t-shirts. The collared, panel polo t-shirt has the names of all the
Year 6 students on the back. This is a great memento of their time at Yagoona Public School.
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Please complete the form below with your child’s name, class and size and return the order with full payment
to the school by Wednesday 6 April 2022.

Ms Meaghan Wilson S.Hurst/A.Hugo
PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

YEAR 6 SOUVENIR T-SHIRT 2022

Please complete this section and return to your class teacher by Wednesday 6" April 2022 with your payment
of $25.00; or if more than 1 shirt, the cost of $39 for extra shirt/s also.

Name of child Class

T-Shirt Size: Number of T-shirts: Total Cost$

11. SIZES REQUIRED ‘TO FIT CHEST SIZE' is the measurement around the student’s chest, the actual size of the shirt is a larger comfort fit.

YOUTH/SMALL ADULT SIZES ADULT SIZES (LOOSE FITTING)
Size 8 10 12 | 14Y | 16Y S M L XL | 2XL | 3XL | 4XL
To fit chest sizecm | 68 72 76 80 86 90 95 100 | 105 | 110 | 115 | 120 B

In the past, sizes have run on the smaller size, please keep this in mind when ordering.
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